
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

EASTER EGG BINGO FRIDAY 22ND MARCH 2019 
 

Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class ……………………………………………  

I would like ………… tickets at 50p each and enclose £ …………………… 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

 

St Joseph’s School Newsletter 
4th March 2019 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
FRIDAY 8TH MARCH 

Children may come to school in their 
own clothes this Friday for a 

donation of an Easter Egg for our 
Bingo or £1.00, thank you. 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 6TH MARCH – ASH WEDNESDAY 

Ash Wednesday marks the start of Lent. We will all gather 

together in the hall for the distribution of ashes. During Lent 

we will be raising money for Nugent Care Good Shepherd Appeal 

and CAFOD. 

WORLD BOOK WEEK – CHILDREN’S AUTHOR VISIT FOR KS1 
On Wednesday 6th March, children’s author Gemma Lees will be visiting KS1. Throughout the 

afternoon she will drop in to Astley Class, Duxbury Class and Heapey Class for a story telling 

session with her three ‘Ethan Elephant’ books, an adjective workshop and a ‘how to build a 

character’ workshop. On the day, all of the children will be sent home with an order form should 

parents wish to purchase a book. Gemma will be selling her books for just £5.00 for World Book 

Day (RRP £5.99) and will kindly sign and dedicate books if requested.    

TOAST SALES 
Starting Friday 8th March, toast will 
be on sale every Friday break time 
to Easter to raise money for the 

Nugent Care Good Shepherd Appeal. 
Toast is 20p a week, alternatively 

you may pay £1 this week to pay for 
all 5 weeks upfront. 

 

EASTER EGG BINGO  
 

Our annual Easter Egg Bingo will take place on Friday 22nd March starting 7.00pm at 
St Joseph’s Parish Centre. This is a great family event so please tell friends and family as 
everyone is welcome. Entrance is by ticket only which are available from school priced 50p. 
We would be very grateful for donations of Easter eggs for prizes which can be sent to 
school. All proceeds from this event will go towards fundraising for school. 
 

 

 

 

CLASS EASTER EGG RAFFLES FOR CAFOD 
During Lent each class will be holding an 

Easter Egg raffle at 10p a ticket.  

With all of the money raised in class, the 

children will be able to buy Gifts from the 

CAFOD World Gift shop. Take a look on the 

website below to see what they are able to 

buy……  

https://worldgifts.cafod.org.uk/ 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – READING CAFÉ REMINDER! 
Don’t forget to come along to one of our 

Reading Cafés on World Book Day, Thursday 7th 

March at either 9am-10am or 2pm-3pm.  

We hope this will be a great way to promote a 

love of reading for pleasure for both parents 

and the children.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

Standards for school uniform 
seem to be dropping recently. We 
ask that children come to school 
every day, well presented in full 
school uniform. No leggings or 
trainers are allowed as part of 

our school uniform. 


